
February 12, 2025 

Dear Students, 

I hope you are doing well in your classes and enjoying your experience at ACM. 

A Resource Tip 
Make time to connect with other students—whether you’re taking one or five classes this semester. 
Feeling and being connected may not seem like a resource but it can support your academic success. 
Join an online student study group, find an exercise or study accountability buddy, attend a student life 
or Trojan athletics event, or volunteer with a classmate. 

Student Meet & Greet with President Jones 
Date: Wednesday, February 26 
Time: 12:30-2 p.m. 
Location: Cafeteria, College Center 

Please be my guest for an informal meet & greet. I look forward to meeting or reconnecting with you 
over snacks and drinks. 

February is Financial Aid Awareness Month. 
ACM’s Financial Aid Office is available to answer questions about completing or renewing your 2025-26 
FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid). Maryland residents: March 1 is Maryland’s priority 
deadline for completing the FAFSA. 

We can always improve. 
Making Allegany College of Maryland better for everyone starts with your student feedback. Reach out if 
you have ideas or suggestions for improving our college, campuses, and education sites. 

Let’s continue working together to have a great semester! 

Warm regards, 

David R. Jones 

President 

https://www.allegany.edu/finaid
https://www.studentaid.gov/
https://www.allegany.edu/presidents-office/index.html

